
  THE MILLENNIUM SCHOOL, BATHINDA  
Ref. No. TMS / B 23 – 24 / INFO 051                                                          Date: 3rd Sept 2024 

Dear Parent / Guardians, 

Kindly note the following instructions 

School will working on 5th Sept 2024 i.e Thursday from 7:50 am to 11:30 am for classes DR To XII. 

Buses will ply accordingly. 

Thanks & Regards  

 

Ms. Neha Sehgal 

Principal 

The Millennium School, Bathinda 

 

  


